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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
CHCC website moves to new address 

 
The Commonwealth Healthcare Corporation (CHCC) updated its website address to 
https://www.chcc.health/. 
 
Patients are still able to pay their bills online (for services that occurred on Saipan), as well as view the 
latest CHCC-related information, such as forms, job opportunities, RFPs, and health services. 
 
Residents who have saved the CHCC website as a bookmark should update their settings. 
 
All links pointing to www.chcc.gov.mp will redirect to www.chcc.health. 
 
The CHCC will continue to make its website more user friendly and accessible for the community. 
 
For more information about CHCC programs, follow @cnmichcc on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter; 
visit https://www.chcc.health/; or call (670) 234-8950. 
 
This press release may be found online at https://www.chcc.health/pressrelease.php. 
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